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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Head Teacher Appointment 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the governors have appointed Mr Mick Homer as our new 
Head Teacher. 
 
Mr Homer is currently Deputy Head Teacher of St Mary’s CE VC First School, West Moors. His 
enthusiastic and warm personality together with his experience in a school similar to ours 
made him the ideal choice. 
 
The appointment is the result of a robust and rigorous process involving the governors, 
representatives from the Diocese of Salisbury and the Local Authority, the staff and the 
School Council. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Mr Homer to Charminster when he takes up his post on 
Monday 17 April. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Lyn Paine 
Chair of Governors 

Head Teacher: Suzanne Garner BA (HONS) QTS 
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